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VI. COMMUNICATIONS TO THE BOARD 
 
 

Information Only 
 
 

Superintendent Search Proposal Report, Mississippi School  
Boards Association 

 
 
  Mr. Eddie Prather, School Board Vice President 

 
  

 
Board Vice President Eddie Prather has requested that the Mississippi 

School Boards Association provide an overview of its Superintendent 
Search Service.  This service is coordinated by former longtime college 
administrator/school board member Dr. E. Harold Fisher who will present at 

Tuesday’s meeting to make the presentation.   
 
Dr. Fisher is former president of the National School Boards Association 

and of the Mississippi School Boards Association.  He also is a retired 
college president, former school board member and consultant to the 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools (SACS).   

 
 

 

 

 

 


